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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS TO THE UNITED NATIONS

MISSION PERMANENTE DE LA REPUBLIQUE DE MAURICE AUPRES DES NATIONS UNIES

My ref.: NY/COM6/CLCS 29 May 2013

Dear Sir,

Mauritius submission for an Extended Continental Shelf
in the Chagos Archipelago Region

In my letter of 21 December 2012 I informed you that the Government of the Republic of
Mauritius proposed to make a partial submission for an extended continental shelf in the Chagos
Archipelago Region in June 2013.

However, since more time than expected is required to complete the submission, the
Government of the Republic of Mauritius is now proposing to complete and lodge the
submission by June 2014.

Yours truly,

Milan J.N. Meetarbhan
Ambassador
Permanent Representative

The Secretary

Commission on the Limits of the Continental shelf

Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea (DOALOS)
United Nations

New York
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